

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



May 20, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO:

John Tobia, Commissioner District 3

RE:

E: Item L.5, Authorize Request Sent to the Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation (DBPR) Office of the Secretary to Operate Vacation Rentals and to Submit a

Safety Plan

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on May 19, 2020, authorized the County Attorney to send a request to the DBPR Office of the Secretary to resume the operation of vacation rentals, by submitting a safety plan, and by following the Bay County submitted plan.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

/ds

CC:

Each Commissioner County Attorney

Cimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk